
 

Board 23.   Monday 20th July. 

 I first joined the Papakura Bridge Club 20 months ago. One of the first things I 

noticed was that if players had a choice in a competitive situation between 

doubling the opponents, or bidding one more, or passing, the first choice was 

never doubling. 

Over the past few months I have talked about that. And there has begun an effort 

to change. 

Never has that been more obvious on this board last Monday. 



We, EW, played in 4 Diamonds, and went one off , and when we opened the 

scoresheet we saw that Double Dummy the opponents could make 4 Hearts. 

When we looked at the other scores however, we couldn’t believe our eyes. 

The other EW’s had lost,  

400,    1100,    1400,   1700 

Well that was interesting! 

 


